above-described unorthodox oil well location is hereby approved.

Please note however, should this well be recompleted into or its production be attributed

to the Ingle Wells-Delaware Pool, an amended application to include this interval will be
necessary.

Sincerely,

William J. LeMay
Director

WIL/MES/kv

cC: New Mexico Oil Conservation Division - Artesia
U. S. Bureau of Land Management - Carlsbad



